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We	had	a	full	house	for	our	meeting	this	month	with	most	of	us	working	on	our	knitting	
-	trying	to	make	sure	that	we	had	something	straightforward	so	that	we	didn't	make	any	
mistakes	 whilst	 talking.	 	 Our	 conversations	 were	 very	 domestic	 covering	 cooking	
methods,	baths	versus	showers	and	the	difficulties	of	opening	tins	and	other	packaging.		
It	was	unanimously	agreed	that	we	should	continue	with	cake	to	accompany	our	cup	of	
tea	and	that	we	should	make	a	rota	for	the	provision	of	same	so	that	we	could	all	benefit	
with	goodies	 from	those	unable	 to	host	our	meetings	because	of	numbers	and	 lack	of	
space.	
	
Our	next	meeting	will	be	on	Monday	3rd	April.			Please	get	in	touch	with	me	if	you	would	
like	to	join	us.	
		

Glen	Howard	
01833	631639	


